G. Nilsson. 2. and 4. Francis Street East. NURIOOTPA. S.A. 5355 21st. December 1990.

Attention Mr. Gary Allsopp.

Tile Brite. 24 Pinn Street, St. MARYS. S.A. 5042

Dear Gary,

Sorry this letter is somewhat delayed, but the weather has been so changeable that comparisons have been rather difficult. However we feel that the temperature in both houses remains much more constant since the coating has been applied to the roofs.

A rise of 20°c in the outside temperature only results in a rise of about 5° or 6° inside. So far we have only used the airconditioners once when the outside temperature was close to 40°C.

Earlier on we had several frosts overnight, but the inside of the houses was quite warm in the mornings.

No roof leaks have been evident since the coatings were applied and we were very impressed by helpful, court yous and conscientious attitude of the workmen who did the job.

Our best wishes to you and your Company for the coming year,

Yours Sincerely.

January No. 155 - Gordon Nilsson.

Thank you for the card Gary, all the best wishes to you and P.S. your family. Please give our regards to Ellious and the boys who helped him.

> The requested photographs are enclosed. I am no photographer as you can see.